
Timberline Valley North 

2nd Annual Holiday House Decorating Contest 

Holiday Greetings Everyone! 
November 20, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year marks the Second Annual Timberline Valley North Holiday House 

Decorating Contest. We would love to have a neighborhood full of festive 

decorations to brighten the 2021 season for all! Each household is invited to 

participate by giving your home and yard a festive glow this holiday season. 

There are no rules in what and how you decorate. Just get the family 

together and have a blast! Prizes will be awarded to the top 3 houses. $100 

(first), $50 (second) and $25 (third) as chosen by the HOA. We hope that all the 

families have fun in this endeavor to see who is the next CLARK GRISWOLD. 

 

All entries must be received by Dec. 20, 2021. Winners will be announced 

shortly thereafter. 

 

There are two options to enter your house into the contest. 



• Email: Send a message to Michelle Martin at 

killebrewmichelle@yahoo.com. Please put “Contest” as the subject and include 

your name and home address in the email. 

OR 

• Postal mail: Mail your name, address and email, to us at the address 

listed below. Please indicate you are entering the house decorating contest.  

  

Timberline Valley Subdivision 

P.O. Box 3904 

Champaign, IL. 61826-3904 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to everyone from the HOA Board  

 


